
Dear Community Member: 

I would like to invite you 
to a community meeting to 

provide you with important 
news regarding the possible 
development of a new full- 
service grocery store and 

a proposed new housing 
development under 

consideration for the Las Vegas 
Enterprise Park. Please join me 

and representatives from DLC 

UrbanCore, LLC and Ambling 
Development Partners to discuss 

these two exciting possibilities 
for our community at the 

following location, date and time: 

December 12,2005 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Doolittle Community Center 
Multipurpose Room 

1950 J Street 
I look forward to seeing 

you there and if you have any 
questions please call my office 
at 702-229-6405. 
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